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BC Notice 2010/01 
 

Revocation of BC Instrument 15-501 and 
BC Policy 15-501 – Disclosure of Investigation Information 

 
On July 8, 2009, the BC Court of Appeal struck down section 148 of the Securities Act 
[Shapray v. British Columbia (Securities Commission), 2009 BCCA 322]. That section 
prohibited the disclosure of investigation information. The Commission has revoked BC 
Instrument 15-501 and accompanying BC Policy 15-501 that deal with disclosure of 
investigation information. 
 
January 11, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Brent W. Aitken 
Vice Chair 
 
Ref: BC Instrument 15-501 - Disclosure of Investigation Information 
 BC Policy 15-501 - Disclosure of Investigation Information 
 
 
This Notice may refer to other documents. These documents can be found at the B.C. 
Securities Commission public website at www.bcsc.bc.ca in the Policies & Instruments or 
Historical Policies & Instruments sections of the website. 
 
 


